05-06-2015 Minutes

Friday, March 20, 2015 10:49 AM

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

May 6, 2015

Present:

Approved

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner David Holloway- Western Commissioner Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

General Business

Lyle Prior, CEO of Municipal Development & Funding, met with the Commission to give information on his company.

Charlie Leach and David Jessen met with the Commission to ask about Chestnut Lane.

The Commission met with Terry Cox regarding Crossing Road. The Commission informed Mr. Cox McDonald County will not maintain the road but the road will remain a public road.

Kimberly Bell, County Clerk, called Mr. Robert Lock from McBride Lock & Associates to request the Auditor Report from the audit performed December 2014. Mr. Lock assured Mrs. Bell the audit draft would be sent out no later than May 8, 2015.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on May 11th, 2015

SIGNATURES

John Byrich Keith Lindquis

Wednesday May 6th, 2015

Book OO pg. 234